
Cricket  club  given  vital
support from local business

Local funeral directors, Thomas Marin, of St Mary’s Street
has donated funds to help support Edinburgh South Cricket
Club, a local community sports team.

Paul Reddish, Chairman of Edinburgh South Cricket Club, said:
“We are delighted that Thomas Marin Funeral Directors has
chosen to help financially support Edinburgh South Cricket
Club’s junior section.  The club is operating right across the
community in South of Edinburgh and has expanded from small
beginnings to a 70 strong junior section in just three years. 
This support will help us purchase the equipment needed to
support the growth in youngsters now taking part in cricket in
the area.”

Thomas  Marin  Funeral  Directors  have  been  arranging  and
conducting funerals in and across Edinburgh since 1926. They
provide a 24-hour service and are part of Dignity Funerals
Ltd, a British company that has funeral directors in towns and
cities all across the UK.
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